LOMBARD POLICE DEPARTMENT





Date: August 18, 2015

To: Scott Niehaus

Village Manager

From: Raymond J. Byrne - Chief of Police

Re: Award of Valor Presentation

At the regularly scheduled Village Board meeting of September 3, 2015, the Lombard Police Department would like to present the Award of Valor to Officer Manuel Camuy. This is the department's highest recognition. This award reflects the brave actions of Officer Camuy when he saved an individual from jumping off of a parking deck.

We appreciate the opportunity to present this award in a public setting which allows officers to be recognized in front of the community for their actions and service.

cc: Dep. Chief Wirsing

Dep. Chief Newton